
Momentum Builds Towards the Launch of AMiE: A New Era for Mathematics 
Educators 

Following the overwhelming votes by members of AMET, ATM, MA, NAMA and NANAMIC 
to merge and form the Association for Mathematics in Education (AMiE), we have 
been working hard in the background to prepare for the implementation of our new 
association. 

The Transitional Board, comprising representatives from all five associations, were 
excited to meet for the first time on Saturday, 13th September to agree key governance 
arrangements, roles and plans as we work towards the formal merger date of 1st 
December.  

There is a real sense of excitement about where we are going, and whilst there is still 
much to be resolved, we look forward to sharing more details as the key building blocks 
fall into place. 

Our current key areas of focus include: 

• Extensive work to ensure the smooth transition of governance, legal, financial 
and operational responsibilities from each association into AMiE 

• Work to further define our membership structure and offer, including agreeing 
our activity programme for year 1 and how we will deliver and evaluate it 

• Bringing together staff teams and office functions 
• Developing the policies, branding, processes and systems that will support our 

operations 

Our AMiE Transitional Board members are: 

• Chair: Andy Kemp 
• Vice-Chair: Helen Madeley 
• Treasurer: Sudeep Gokarakonda 
• Secretary: Fin McLaughlin 
• Chair of Policy and Advocacy Committee: Charlie Stripp 
• Chair of Publications Committee: Jenni Ingram 
• Chair of Challenges and Engagement Initiatives Committee: David Miles 
• Chair of Membership Committee: John Barton 
• Chair of Professional Development Committee: Ashley Compton 
• Chair of External Relations Committee: Sue Madgwick 
• Trustee without Office: Paul Treversh 
• Trustee without Office: Peter Lacey 
• President: Paul Glaister 

 



Until our first AGM, provisionally set for Easter 2026, the Transitional Board will oversee 
AMiE’s development. We are now designing the committees and groups that will drive 
our work forward, representing the wide range of interests across our membership. In 
the months ahead, we’ll share more details and invite members to join these groups—
ensuring that AMiE is built with input from right across the mathematics education 
community. 

As we’re sure you can imagine there is a huge amount of important and essential legal 
and compliance work which is occupying the time of both the staff and trustees, at the 
moment, as we prepare for the legal merger in December.  As a result, there isn’t always 
very much to communicate with members, but please don’t mistake this for thinking 
that there isn’t much happening.  As we approach the legal merger in December and 
across the following year, we plan to provide regular updates and flag the opportunities 
for members to get more involved in the evolving structures of AMiE. 

The countdown to launch is on - and with it, the start of an exciting new chapter for our 
community. 

 

 


